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Just to let you know how things are progressing. I have been awarded the John William 
Clark Award from the BMA. This is to fund preliminary laboratory work and the visiting 
of families in the UK with ectodermal dysplasia. We have already commenced work on 
skin culture in the laboratory to look at growth receptors. Regarding EEC syndrome I 
have a contact in Holland and the USA looking for the EEC gene and they are keen to 
help with the research. My plans now are to start research with local families in the 
Northwest and develop things from there.  

I would like to thank you and all the members who returned questionnaires. I will 
write/contact each family individually about the proposed study in the next few months. 
Many thanks once again as without your support the BMA funding would not have 
occurred and this grant will hopefully lead to larger funding.  

This article was first published in our newsletter (Volume 1 Issue 5 - December 1998). 

 


